From: SR Jones
To: Clerk of Board

Cc: <u>Brian Foss</u>; <u>Tyler Barrington</u>

Subject: Comment on Agenda Item 56: Regional Early Action Planning Grants Program

Date: Monday, January 10, 2022 4:38:05 PM

Julie, here's a comment from LAFCo regarding one of the items on tomorrow's Board meeting agenda:

LAFCo supports the County's approach toward cooperative infrastructure planning with our three cities as well as special districts such as Nevada Irrigation District, Truckee Sanitary District and the Truckee Donner Public Utility District. LAFCo recognizes that comprehensive infrastructure planning is vital to meeting the regional housing needs within our county.

SR Jones, Executive Officer Nevada LAFCo